
  

Foothills Rural Planning Organization  

Transportation Coordinating 

Committee (TCC) Meeting Summary 

Meeting Date:  September 13, 2022 
Location:  Foothills Regional Commission, 
Rutherfordton 

Jurisdiction TCC Representative 9/13/2022 

Rutherford County Steve Garrison (Aubrey Clay) ☒ 

Rutherford County Transit Kerry Giles ☒ 

Rutherfordton  Doug Barrick ☒ 

Forest City Janet Mason (Bryce Carter) ☒ 

Spindale  Scott Webber ☒ 

McDowell County Ronald Harmon (Katherine Ladnier) ☒ 

Marion Bob Boyette ☒ 

Polk County Marche Pittman (Cathy Ruth) ☒ 

Columbus Brent Jackson ☒ 

Saluda  ☐ 

Polk County Transit  ☐ 

McDowell County Transit  ☐ 

Tryon  ☐ 

  ☐ 

 TOTAL MEMBERS PRESENT:   

Representing Name Present 

Foothills Regional Commission Alan Toney ☒ 

Foothills Regional Commission Izzy Norman ☒ 

Foothills Regional Commission Katelyn Smith ☒ 

Foothills Regional Commission Danna Stansbury ☒ 

NCDOT Division 14 Wanda Austin ☒ 

NCDOT Division 14 Steve Williams ☒ 

NCDOT Division 14 Troy Wilson ☒ 

NCDOT Division 14 Lonnie Watkins ☒ 

NCDOT TPD John Andy Bailey ☒ 

NCDOT TPD Amin Hezaveh ☒ 

NCDOT TPD Dominique Boyd ☒ 

NCDOT Division 13 Chris Guffey ☒ 

NCDOT Division 13 Steve Cannon ☐ 

NCDOT Division 13 Stephen Sparks ☒ 

NCDOT Division 13 Hannah Cook ☒ 

NCDOT Division 13 Marshall Williams ☒ 



 

 

Welcome and Housekeeping: 

1. Introductions: Chairman Bob Boyette called the meeting to order.  

2. Boyette asked everyone in attendance to introduce themselves.  

Action Items 

3. No action items were taken.  

Informational Items: 
 

4. Alan Toney and Hannah Cook gave an update on Prioritization 7 starting next year.  

5. Alan Toney and John (Andy) Bailey gave an update on CTP Approvals. 
 

6. Members from Division 13 and Division 14 of NCDOT gave ongoing project updates. 
 

7. Alan Toney gave a short update on services on what FRC offers including trail counts and 
traffic counts.  

 
8. Future meeting locations and moving meeting locations were discussed. Alan Toney 

offered to request the Rutherford County Administration Building for future meetings 
starting in January.  

 
9. A discussing occurred amongst board members about updating bylaws to allow for 

digital attendance and how some future meetings needed to be attended in person, 
especially during prioritization.  

 

Adjournment 
Chairman Boyette adjourned the meeting at 11:21 am. 


